-Estampla Ethnes-

newsletter of the ESCAMBIA COUNTY HISTORICAL SOCIETY P.O. Box 276, Brewton, AL 36427

¹July, 1986

MEETING: Tuesday, July 22, 1986

TIME: 7:00 p.m.

PIACE: Thomas E. McMillan Museum on

Jefferson Davis Junior College

campus, Brewton

PROGRAM: HARRY L. WEAVER

Superintendent Emeritus Escambia County Schools

"Are You Smarter Than Your Great-Grandpa?" If you've ever pondered this question, now's the time to find out, as Mr. Weaver compares schools of long ago and today, discussing texts and other matters relating to education. Mr. Weaver's long experience with Escambia County Schools, his knowledge of education in general and his ability as an informative and entertaining speaker all combine to make this a program we don't want to miss. See you there!



MUSEUM

Renovation work has been going on at the museum. The reception room has been painted and looks great.

REFRESHMENTS

The delicious refreshments at the June meeting were furnished by the college. We want to thank Dr. George McCormick for this hospitality.

ATTENDANCE

Attendance at meetings continues to pick up, so let's all help to keep it that way. Tuesday's meeting promises to be just the thing to beat the summer doldrums, so hope we'll have a full house!

NEWSPAPER PROJECT

A big THANK YOU to Caroline Liles, Evelyn Jernigan, Hazel Wood, Ann Johns and all the other workers who indexed the new-papers for the microfilming project.



